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Nazlini, AZ – Apache County District 2 would like to inform the community of Nazlini, AZ of road 
rehabilitation on C-310 West (Wilson Road) located in front of the school. The road surface 
enhancement project will include Dura Blend application on the full .7 miles of road. A soil stabilizer will 
improve the  road’s quality. 

 
Local and residential traffic will be allowed to utilize the .7 miles of roadway. Project hours will be 
from 7:00am – 5:30pm starting August 25, 2021. Expect delays and detours. The road project will 
conclude on August 25, 2021 
 
Community members and residents that utilize C-310 West, please take precaution while traveling 
the road, obey road signs and markings. We thank you for your patience and cooperation as we make  
road enhancements. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BETTER ROADS, BETTER COMMUNITIES 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Ganado Headquarters: (928) 755-3881 or Fort Defiance Office: (928) 729-2141 

www.apachecodistrict2.com 
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